
CSPA AGM, March 2, 2018 
Competition Development Coach Sub-committee Report 
(reporting period is Dec. 1, 2016 to the 2018 AGM) 
 
There were a number of “hurdles” to work through with the Coaching Association of Canada this 
past year in order to bring CAC data base for CompDev up to date. Fairly late into 2017, CAC 
indicated our CompDev course facilitators needed to complete additional modules before a 
course could be conducted. John McCarthy was able to work through the process of completing 
the requirements for a CompDev Master Coach Developer. He was also able to complete several 
of the multi-sport modules offered by CAC in the CompDev stream as well. Working through 
the requirements with other CompDev course facilitators will take more work. I want to thank 
Phil Perry and Michelle Matte-Stoytyn for their efforts in sorting through the CAC requirements. 
 
Revisions to PIM 1 were suggested in order to recognize the CompDev rating and incorporate it 
into signing authority and skydiver progression. “Marketing” the CompDev rating is something 
to be addressed and the revisions to PIM 1 provide the rating a bit more visibility.  
 
It does take time to get a new program “off the ground” but the CompDev committee will 
continue efforts to keep things moving forward in 2018. Thank you to the committee members – 
Monique Andrie, John McCarthy and Lee Bibby for serving on the committee. It would be 
helpful to have other disciplines represented on the committee so if interested please get in touch.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Slide points for AGM 



 
 2017 
- revisions made to PIM1 relating to the 
CompDev rating 
- worked through CAC requirements  
 

 
- CompDev rated coaches have been added to 
those who have signing authority for various 
skydiver requirements 
- John McCarthy completed requirements for 
CompDev Master Coach Developer 
 

2018 
- additional members for the committee from 
various disciplines would be an asset 
- will plan for a CompDev course 
 

 
- people from various disciplines with an 
interest in competing would be welcome on the 
committee 
- promotion of CompDev and planning a 
course is a priority 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


